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Drogos, Donna, Env. Health e 37

From: Bratton, Patrick [pbratton@burnsmcd.com]
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2007 8.57 AM

To: Droges, Donna, Env. Health

Subject: RE: RO#39 Report Upload

Ms. Drogos,

I just wanted to follow up on the groundwater sampling report that was uploaded last week. Once your office has had a
chance to review the submittal | would like to schedule a conference call to discuss the site (at 1708 Wood St, Oakland, CA)
and any remaining work needed to achieve no further action for the Site.

Thank you.

| Patrick Bratton
‘ Assistant Geologist
|

Bums & McDonnell Engineering Company Inc.
| 393 East Grand Ave., Suite J
| South San Francisco, Ca 94080

Office (650} 871-2026 ex225
Mobile (415) 505-8872

From: Bratton, Patrick

Sent: Tuesday, May 08, 2007 11:07 AM
To: 'dehloptoxic@acgov.org'

Cc: 'donna.drogos@acgov.org’
Subject: RO#39 Report Upload

The groundwater sampling report has been uploaded on May 7, 2007.

Patrick Bratton
Assistant Geologist

Burns & McDonnell Engineering Company Inc,
393 East Grand Ave., Suite J
South San Francisco, Ca 94080

Office (850) 871-2926 ex225
Mobile (415) 505-8872

5/14/2007




